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P r i n c i p a l ' s  C o r n e r :

-  O h i o  S t a t e  T e s t i n g  w i l l  b e
g o i n g  o n  u n t i l  A p r i l  2 2 .  P l e a s e
m a k e  s u r e  s t u d e n t s  g o  t o
s l e e p  a t  a  r e a s o n a b l e  t i m e  s o
t h e y  c a n  d o  t h e i r  b e s t !
  
-  W e  a r e  h a r d  a t  w o r k  p l a n n i n g
t h e  e n d  o f  t h e  y e a r  a c t i v i t i e s
s u c h  a s  f i e l d  d a y ,
k i n d e r g a r t e n  g r a d u a t i o n  a n d
e i g h t h -  g r a d e  r e c o g n i t i o n .  I f
y o u  w o u l d  l i k e  t o  v o l u n t e e r
f o r  c o m m i t t e e s . . . l e t  m e  k n o w !

H a v e  a  g r e a t  w e e k e n d !

- P r i n c i p a l  M a r v i s  M e e k s
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Family Bingo Night
Family Bingo Night will be April 29th from
4pm-6pm. Come for family fun and
prizes! Flyers will be sent out soon. 

MVA Great Shake
Career week will involve professionalism
courses, business wear information, and
much more during the second week of May. 

Women's History Month
March marks Women's History Month.
Students will be learning all about great
powerful women in history throughout
the month of March!

- Egg-citement event will be April 25th
during school hours. Students will preform
experiments using eggs and allow parents
to view results. 
- Poetry Recitation Day will be during the
3rd week of April. 
- The Dayton Dragons and MVA have
partnered to allow for our children to
enjoy a springtime baseball game on April
23rd with reduced ticket prices! A link has
been sent out to parents for ticket
purchases. 

Featured Info

Dayton Dragons Game Day
MVA has partnered with the Dayton
Dragons in order to bring MVA students
to a baseball game! The game is April
23rd at 1pm. Please click this link to buy
your tickets now: https://fevo.me/mva

Into the Now

Into the Future

- MVA will hold a Family Bingo Night on
April 29th from 4 pm-6 pm!
- MVA is hosting a Career Week the 2nd
week of May called the Great Shake. Look
forward to more information!
- New volunteering opportunities will be
coming soon to MVA!


